
MPE Acquisition Industry Partners- 
 
1. The Government has continued working on a variety of documents and processes to move the 
MPE Acquisition forward and is pleased to provide the following updates for your information and 
awareness: 
 

a.  The Government has completed reviewing comments and questions from industry in 
reference to the AE&I draft PWS that was released to industry on 10 March 2022.   The 
Government needs additional time to finalize the responses.  The Government anticipates the 
AE&I questions and responses will be posted between 13-17 June 2022. 
 
2. The Government appreciates the assistance from our industry partners in reviewing and 
providing feedback and recommendations.  
 
3. Please continue to monitor SAM.gov as follows:  

 
o MPE Acquisition Overarching:  Notice ID CDM-2020-1 
o MPE AE&I Pillar:    Notice ID FA7146-23-R-B310 
o SABRE:     Notice ID FA7146-22-R-0118 
 

4. If you use an older link to access the opportunity, be sure to click in the blue notice under the 
heading to view the latest update. We have advised our mission partners/stakeholders of the 
above, and asked that they also direct interested parties to the POCs listed on SAM.gov. 

 
5. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact SAF.CDMX.CONTRACTS@us.af.mil 
for all correspondence with the government related to this acquisition. 
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